
       

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Negotiations between A2A and LGH continue 

 

Milan, 6 October 2015 - The process aimed at identifying the terms and conditions of a 

possible industrial partnership between A2A S.p.A. and LGH S.p.A. is continuing. The parties, 

having acknowledged their respective positions, have started a supplementary phase of 

negotiations also through a further due diligence with the aim of trying to reach an agreement on 

the key principles of the transaction. To this end it has also been agreed that the exclusive period 

be extended until 6 November 2015. 
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Public disclosure obligations provided by Consob Resolution no. 11971 of 14 May 1999 and 
subsequent modifications. 

 


